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3 February 2020          

 
Change of Name to Pyx Resources Limited 

 
South Pacific Resources Limited (ASX: SPB) (SPB or the Company) is pleased to announce that 
with effect from today, Monday 3 February 2020, the Company has changed its name to Pyx Resources 
Limited. Shareholders approved the change of name at the General Meeting held on 13 December 
2019. 
 
The Company’s ASX code will remain as SPB. 
 
  

--- ENDS ---  

Louisa Martino 
Company Secretary 
Pyx Resources Limited 
+ 612 8319 9299  

This announcement is authorised for release by the Company’s Chairman, Mr Oliver B. Hasler. 

 


